
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents, 
 

 

Bookings for December/January are now open! We would like to advise you 
that we need to receive your Enrolments Forms by Friday 22nd November, 2024. 
Enrolments after this date will be subject to availability and be charged as 
casual bookings.  

 

Your child will need for Vacation Care:  
Sun safe clothing (hat, long-sleeved shirt), closed in shoes, water bottle, 
morning tea and a healthy lunch – unless otherwise advised on programme. 
(afternoon tea is provided). Please avoid packing lollies, chocolates, and other 
similar items.   
 
We ask that all devices remain at home during the school holidays. We have so 
many exciting activities planned and we would hate for you to miss out! 
 
Please ensure you fill out the Authorisation Form for they days you make a 
booking for.  
 
Any other questions regarding the program and booking, please do not hesitate 
to contact us.  
 
  
Kind Regards   
 
 
Emily Hird  
Educational Leader  



Prince of Peace OSHC Vacation Care Booking Form December/January 2024-2025 
  
Child Name: ______________________________________ 
  

 
Thursday 5th December Friday 6th December 

Yes / No Yes / No 

Monday 9th December Tuesday 10th December Wednesday 11th December Thursday 12th December Friday 13th December 

Yes / No Yes / No Yes / No Yes / No Yes / No 

Monday 16th December Tuesday 17th December Wednesday 18th December Thursday 19th December Friday 20th December 

Yes / No Yes / No Yes / No Yes / No Yes / No 

  

Monday 6th January Tuesday 7th January Wednesday 8th January Thursday 9th January Friday 10th January 

STAFF PD DAY CLOSED  Yes / No Yes / No Yes / No Yes / No 

Monday 13th January Tuesday 14th December Wednesday 15th December Thursday 16th December Friday 17th December 

Yes / No Yes / No Yes / No Yes / No Yes / No 

Monday 20th January Tuesday 21st January Wednesday 22nd January Thursday 23rd January Friday 24th January 

Yes / No Yes / No Yes / No Yes / No Yes / No 
 

• Cancellations will be charged as an absence as per our Centre Policy  
• Late fees apply for any pickup after 6:00pm for $25per 15 minutes or part thereof per family.  

□ I give permission for staff to take photos during Vacation care of my child to display within the centre only.   
 
Parent Name:      Contact Phone Number:  

Signature:      Date:   


